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Students Win National Prizes 

Two University of Nevada School of Medicine graduate students were prize winners 

during the annual meeting of the Western Pharmacology Society held in Incline 

Village. 

Out of approximately 40 student presenters, only five were chosen to receive prizes 

for the quality of their research presentations. One student winner came from 

Mexico, one from Canada, one from the University of California, San Francisco, and 

two from Nevada: Dawn Duval and Del Rae Eckman, both students in the 

Department of Cellular and Molecular Pharmacology and Physiology graduate 

program . 

Duval works in the laboratory of Ruth Billings, Ph.D., associate professor of surgery 

and pharmacology; and Eckman works in the laboratory of Kathleen D. Keef, Ph.D., 

associate professor of physiology. 

As prize winners, Duval and Eckman will have all their expenses paid to the 

International Congress of Pharmacology meeting, which will be held in Montreal, 

Canada in 1994. 
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